
Backflow testing compliance reminder 
Issued: Sept. 1, 2020 
 
Representatives from a company called Municipal Backflow have been 
contacting residents claiming they aren’t in compliance with the State’s law 
concerning irrigation backflow preventer (RPZ) tests. 
 
Please be aware that the Village of Tinley Park has an exclusive contract with 
Backflow Solutions Incorporated (BSI) to administer the re-certification 
process for RPZs, and all official communication concerning re-certification 
will be made by BSI or the Village of Tinley Park. 
  
If you have any questions, please call the Tinley Park Public Works 
Department at (708) 444-5500. 


